WASHINGTON (EZJ UNIVERSITY

SAINT LOUIS

DEPARTMENT OF
THE HISTORY OF ART October 27, 1938

Professor M. Swindler,
American School of Classieal Studies,
Athens, Greece

My dear Miss Swindler:

I am sending you herewith my manuseript
and photographs on the vases in our collection which you were kind
enough to aceept when I saw you last in Athens. I hope you will
find it satisfactory and fit to occupy a place in an early number
of the A.J.A. As usual I shall appreciate any corrections and
suggestions.

Some time ago Dr. Robinson sent to you our
report on Olynthus. It was not entirely satisfactory to me, and ine
deed I do not know whether he included all the corrections and changes
I made in our original mamuseript. I have asked him to have two
galley proofs sent one to him and one to me, so I could have a chance
to check the report. Will you kindly remember it and send a prodf
to me also? I promise to return it very promptly, as usual. Thanks.

I hope that you are enjoying your.stay in
Greece and I am sure that by now your book will beaway in the finishing
stage. Best wishes and more strength to you. We are enjoying the
presence of Wethey withw, He is a grand person and we consider our-
selves fortunate to have him. With best regards and many thanks,

Yours faithfully,
George E. Mylonas
GEM:D
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